
Please recycle your bulletin. 

200 McIvor Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2G 0Z8 

e-mail: mcivor@mcivorchurch.com   www.mcivorchurch.com 

Phone: 204-339-1691   Fax: 204-339-9482 

MCIVORCHURCHSTAFF 

October 10-16 

MONDAY  
Office Closed 

Happy Thanksgiving 

TUESDAY  
McIvor Quilters–4 pm 

Council Meeting–7 pm 

Floor Hockey–7:30 pm 

WEDNESDAY 
Mom’s Group–10 am 

Boys/Girls Club–7 pm 

THURSDAY  

Food Bank–10 am 

FRIDAY  
Jr Youth Night–7 pm 

Sr Youth Night–7:30 pm 

SATURDAY  
Men’s Breakfast–8:30 am 

Work Bee–9:30 am 

SUNDAY 
Sunday Morning Service–10 am 

Sinclair-Peters Potluck–11:15 am 

Oct 18–Senior’s Breakfast 

Oct 22–Blood Donor Clinic 

Oct 23–40th Anniversary  

  Celebration 

Oct 25–Flu Clinic 

  Parkinson Support Group 

  Ladies Fellowship 

Oct 26–Flu Clinic 

Oct 27–Flu Clinic 

  Women’s Coffee Time 

Oct 29–DR Fundraiser@ Triple B’s 

Nov 13–Baptism  

 

Check out our website to view  

upcoming sermon topics and what’s 

happening at McIvor. 

THISWEEK UPCOMINGEVENTS 

PASTOR OF  

DISCIPLESHIP 
Denver Wilson       ext #224  

dwilson@mcivorchurch.com  
JR YOUTH 

COORDINATOR 
Spencer Koop     ext #228 

spkoop@mcivorchurch.com 

PASTORAL CARE  

CHAPLAIN 
Jane Woelk            ext #227 

jwoelk@mcivorchurch.com  
FACILITY  

MANAGER 
Rob Kessler  

rkessler@mcivorchurch.com  

PASTOR OF 

WORSHIP 

& SR HIGH  

Justin Fraser         ext #223  

jfraser@mcivorchurch.com  
OFFICE  

ADMINISTRATOR 
Bonnie Keep       ext #221 

mcivor@mcivorchurch.com  

PROPERTYCOMMITTEE 
Please direct questions regarding our property to the Church Office. Property 

Committee members will be in charge of opening/closing and set-ups during 

the week as follows: 
. 
Oct 3-9  Bob Dyck  

Oct 10-16 Herb Regier  

Oct 17-23 Terry Kesterke  
 

Please contact the person listed above for access to the church. 

CMUINFORMATION 
Come worship with us at CMU Vespers, a 

monthly service of choral music. The Vespers 

season begins on Oct 16th on the theme “In 

Gratitude”, with Shirley Bestvater conducting.  

At 7 pm at 500 Shaftesbury Blvd. For more  

information see cmu.ca/vespers.  

Annual J.J. Thiessen Lectures: The Silence of 

Abraham, The Passion of Job: Explorations in 

the Theology of Lament with Dr. J. Richard  

Middleton, Professor at Northeastern Seminary 

(Rochester, NY), and past President of the  

Canadian Evangelical Theological Association. 

CMU Chapel, Oct 25 and 26. See more at 

cmu.ca/jjt. 

MCCINFORMATION 
Ten Thousand Villages 70th Anniversary  

Celebration–Join us at 963 Henderson Hwy Oct 

21-23 or 134 Plaza Dr Oct 21-22 for thank you 

gifts and sales to celebrate! Cake will be served 

on Oct 22. Check with your local store for hours.  

MCC welcomes donations of money for its  

disaster response in Haiti, where people are 

suffering the effects of Hurricane Matthew, 

which crossed the country Oct. 4. Matthew's 

high winds and extensive flooding caused  

significant damage and increased already 

heightened cholera concerns in the Artibonite 

Valley, where MCC's long-term reforestation 

program operates. To donate, visit http://

mccmb.ca/hurricane-matthew; call  

1-888-622-6337 or send a cheque to MCC,  

134 Plaza Dr, Wpg. MB R3T 5K9.  

COMMUNITYINFORMATION 

Oct 30 at 2:30 pm, Along the Road to  

Freedom exhibition grand opening, Manitoba 

Legislative Building Rotunda. Join special 

guest Lt. Gov. Janice Filmon and artist Ray 

Dirks, with harpist Paul Dueck, the Riel  

Gentlemen’s Choir with Juno award winner 

Alexa Dirks, and the Sargent Ave. Mennonite 

Church choir to honour women responsible 

for our living in peace and freedom in  

Canada. 

http://www.cmu.ca/community.php?s=vespers
http://www.cmu.ca/about.php?s=events&p=lectures#jjt
http://mcccanada.ca/hurricane-matthew
http://mcccanada.ca/hurricane-matthew


Help McIvor celebrate it’s 40th  

anniversary by joining the choir!  

Rehearsal is Oct 20 @ 7:30 pm. If you 

are interested, contact Ruth Ens. 

The 2nd Annual McIvor Work Bee 

Come ready to roll up your sleeves, 

and use plenty of elbow grease! 

Pizza lunch will be provided. All tools 

and supplies will be provided. Oct 

15th, 9:30 am to 2 pm. 

McIvor’s Most Wanted 
Here are the top 5 service needs  

McIvor is facing and ways you can  

get involved! 

▄ Baristas 

▄ Boys Club Leaders 

▄ Girls Club Leaders 

▄ Small Group Discussion Leaders 

▄ Scripture Readers 

Please go to the Connect Centre in the 

foyer to learn more about these roles. 

We will once again be a 

drop off location for  

Operation Christmas Child, 

which means community 

members will be stopping by to pick 

up and drop off their shoeboxes here. 

Last year McIvor collected over 600 

boxes from our neighbourhood!  

Collection week is Nov 14–19. You 

can grab a shoebox on your way out. 

Don’t forget this year we have another  

opportunity to help children in need… 

gift bags for the Dominican Republic 

trip are available as well. Contacts are 

Jeanette (shoeboxes) and Gisele (DR 

gift bags). The Mission Committee 

thanks you for your support.  

Women's Coffee Time 

Women of all ages are invited to join in, 

and contribute to a new community just 

starting this fall. It will be held at 7 pm, 

the last Thursday of each month,  

starting Oct 27, in the Fellowship Room. 

3M McIvor Men’s Ministry 

New this fall is the Men’s Breakfast. Men 

of all ages are invited to our monthly 

breakfast which will be held the 3rd  

Saturday of each month from 8:30-9:30 

am, the next will be held on Oct 15th 

and will feature Dave Sinclair-Peters. 

Ladies Fellowship–Coffee Time 

Oct 25th @ 1:30 pm 

Pot Luck Lunch–we’ll supply the  

chicken! Come celebrate Dave and 

Louise Sinclair-Peters' ministry in  

Thailand and Burma on Oct 16th,  

11:15 - 12:30 in the gym. This will be  

a potluck lunch with chicken provided. 

Those with last names A-N, please bring 

a cold salad dish (pasta, potato or 

green). Those with last names O-Z, 

please bring a dessert. 
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Agnes and Jake Schmidt thank the 

church for all the prayers, cards, meals, 

and well wishes given to us regarding 

Agnes' knee replacement surgery.  

Your love is greatly appreciated and 

continued prayer for full healing  

encourages us to move forward with  

our life and ministry. 

If you would like to be part of the  

prayer e-chain fill in the yellow form 

for the prayer chain at the Connect 

Centre and hand it in at the office. 

We have a few 

small groups  

designed for  

different ages and interests. If you  

are interested in joining a small  

group or would like more information, 

please e-mail Pastor Denver:  

dwilson@-mcivorchurch.com. 

Please pray for our missionary 

of the week: Stephanie Dyck 

–Power to Change  

(Christian Embassy)  

Square One World Media 

Micah’s Super Vlog” (MSV) is now on 

JellyTelly, a resource that provides 

shows for kids where “God is real and 

His Word is true”. Pray that MSV will  

be well-received.  

MUSIC 

Judy Martens Betty Plett  

Lloyd Martens Matt Plett  

Brenda Marinelli Anne Friesen  

Andrew Regehr 

WORSHIPLEADER     

Pastor Denver Wilson 

AUDIOVISUAL 

Chuck Isaak Ed Giesbrecht 

NEXTSUNDAY 

McIvor Movements: Show, Grow 

–John 15:1-17 

with David & Louise Sinclair-Peters 

WORSHIP 

Preschool will resume on 

Oct 30th. Join us in the gym for The  

Exchange: Family Fellowship today  

following the service. Next Sunday there 

will be a whole church event in the gym 

with Dave & Louise Sinclair-Peters. 

Kids will resume on  

Oct 30th. Join us in the gym for The  

Exchange: Family Fellowship today  

following the service. Next Sunday there 

will be a whole church event in the gym 

with Dave & Louise Sinclair-Peters.  

There will be NO kids Church today. 

New Kids Bulletins for ages 3-6 and 

ages 7-12 are available each week  

on the kid’s table outside the main 

sanctuary doors. 

Supervised playtime for kids ages  

0-5 is available in the preschool  

playroom behind the sanctuary  

during the service. 

PRAISEANDPRAYER  

Fall is now upon us, and all our activities 

have begin in full swing. This is a friendly 

reminder that each group is responsible 

to clean up after themselves when their 

event is over, so that the space is ready 

to go for whomever comes after them. 

Also, please remember to shut the door 

tightly behind you if you are the last to 

leave and are not setting the alarm! 

McIvor is planning a baptism 
service on Nov 13th. If you 
are interested in taking this 
step of faith, please speak 
with one of the pastors. 

mailto:dwilson@mcivorchurch.com

